

St. Andrew's, Killaloe

Rev. James Beanish, Pastor P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON K0J 2A0 Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443

E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

Website: standrewscatholic.com

A Joyous Welcome to Everyone Visiting our Parishes Today

2 nd Sunday of Lent		February 25 th , 2024
Monday, February 26	9:00 a.m.	No Mass
Tuesday, February 27	9:00 a.m.	No Mass Repose of the soul of Karel Kromar by the Kromar family
Wednesday, February 28	9:30 a.m.	Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament (from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.) Chaplet of Divine Mercy prayed in common at 3:00 p.m.
Thursday, February 29	9:00 a.m.	No Mass
Friday, March 1	12:30 p.m.	
	1:00 p.m.	Stations of the Cross
3 rd Sunday of Lent		March 3 rd , 2024
Saturday, March 2	5:00 p.m.	Intentions of Norm Edwards & Family by Pat & Don Lund
Sunday, March 3	9:00 a.m.	Intentions of the parishioners of both parishes
<u>Lay Ministries</u> Lector		aturday, March 2 nd red Duquette Sunday, March 3 rd Ann Lepine



PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR PARISHES AND FAMILIES:

Lillian Blank Wayne & Jean Forsyth Gerard O'Malley

Rosary 1/2 hour before Mass by Initiative

Sacrament of Penance: 30 minutes before Mass times

Deacon Daniel Dauvin Raymond Hennion Mila Pereira George Paul Dienesch Geraldine Lacombe Edna Yutronkie

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Stations of the Cross: There will be Stations of the Cross on Fridays during Lent beginning at 1:00 p.m. Thank you to Queen of Angels Catholic Homeschool Co-Op for organizing the Stations.

<u>Lenten Reflections</u>: There will be Lenten Reflection nights on Tuesdays February 27, March 5 and March 12 starting at 6:30 pm in St. Andrew's Church Hall. Fr. Anthony Burchat will lead a talk/meditation and prayers. Everyone is welcome, including children.

Queen of Angels Catholic Homeschool Co-Op: The Co-Op is looking for your donations and alms during Lent. The Co-Op offers Catholic teaching to local children from the Diocese of Pembroke, ages 4 – 18 through prayer, study and faithful fellowship. E-transfer gifts can be made to queenofangelscoop@proton.me, or for larger monetary donations that require receipts, please send to St. Andrew's Catholic Church at standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com with a memo that is a donation to the Co-Op. Thank you for your support.

Our Lady of the Angels, Brudenell

Rev. James Beanish, Pastor P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON K0J 2A0 Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com



3rd Sunday of Lent

March 3rd, 2024

Saturday, March 2nd

7:30 p.m. Repose of the soul of Jason Cull by Amanda Fyfe

Carol Van Massenhoven

ANNOUNCEMENTS

<u>Income tax receipts</u> are ready to be picked up at the back of both churches for those with envelopes. All others have been mailed. If you have any questions, please contact the parish office. Once again, thank you sincerely for your generous donations over the past year.

<u>St. Mary's Youth Group</u>: The next youth group will be held on Friday, February 23rd from 8:00 p.m. until 9:30 p.m.

<u>Killaloe Library Cookbook</u>: This library is in the process of creating a cookbook as a fundraiser; money raised will go towards library programming. Recipes can be dropped off at the library or emailed to <u>friendskdpl@gmail.com</u>. Please share a recipe or two and tell why the recipes are special to you. Recipes are due by March 1st. Thank you.

St. Joseph Pilgrimage: Tuesday, March 19th beginning at Our Lady of the Angels in Brudenell to St. Andrew's, Killaloe. 8:00 a.m. Traditional Latin Mass in Brudenell followed by a light breakfast. 9:00 a.m. Walk to St. Andrew's Church (total 15.3 km) 12:30 p.m. Prayers to St. Joseph in St. Andrew's Church followed by a pizza lunch (\$5.00/person). Please sign up by emailing Andrew.maja@gmail.com and let us know if you will be joining us for pizza.

LAST WEEK'S OFFERING

St. Andrew's: 40 envelopes \$935; Loose \$85.50 Our Lady of the Angels: 19 envelopes \$360; Loose \$16; Latin Mass \$399.75; Fuel \$40

Thank you for your Support!



DIOCESE OF PEMBROKE

284 TRAFALGAR ROAD PEMBROKE, ONTARIO K8A 5A8

23 February 2023

Dear Parishioners of St. Andrew and Our Lady of the Angels Parishes,

I wish to convey to you that, effective immediately, Father Christopher Shalla has been appointed as administrator of your parishes, in light of Father Beanish's leave of absence.

For the time being, Father Shalla will continue to reside in Barry's Bay and attend to the pastoral needs of your parishes. As was the case during Father Shalla's previous tenure in your parishes, the administration of the finances will be carried out by the parish secretary with the assistance of the parish finance councils.

I am very grateful to Father Shalla for his willingness to assume pastoral care of your parishes, and I thank you for welcoming him back among you.

Sincerely yours in the Lord,

Rev George Ryan Holly Diocesan Administrator